

aspire

Spring Term 18.03.2022

Welcome to this week's news and information.

Dear all,

I am pleased to inform you that Kelly Davis (SLT) has successfully secured a position as Head of School at Foxhole Academy and sadly, will be leaving us at the end of June. Kelly has been a figure head of our school community for over 10 years and whilst this will be a real loss for our school community, I am sure you will join us in wishing her nothing but success in her new and exciting adventure!

Kind regards, Mr Tyers

A BIG THANK YOU TO

The Creative Workshop in Par who have provided us with some extremely delicious butterfly buns which have been enjoyed by members of the year 6 after-school maths club, today.

The Creative Workshop is a day care facility for adults with learning and physical disabilities and is of real benefit to our community! Their baking skills are also very much appreciated by the community!

Call: 01726 812949

Thank you from us all at Biscovey Academy!



MANY THANKS TO ALL FOR DONATIONS RECEIVED TODAY – CHILDREN AND STAFF LOOKED RESPLENDENT IN RED!

Attendance/Punctuality

We remind parents and children that our pedestrian gates currently open at 8:40 with registration at 8:50 meaning that by this time ALL children should be in the classroom, calm and ready to learn.

THE SCHOOL BELL WILL SOUND DAILY AT 8:50 TO INDICATE THE START OF THE SCHOOL DAY. ADDITIONALLY, THE VEHICULAR GATES AT THE FRONT OF THE SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED AT 8.50.

If your child is unable to attend school for any reason, please contact the school office via email or telephone, stating the reason for absence, by 9am. Thank you.

Collection of children at the end of the school day

You will be aware that the school day now ends at 3.05pm for all classes. We have emailed out details indicating that our green pedestrian gates open at 3.05 and parents can then collect children from either the playground or classroom doors when it is raining.

We have been made aware, however that some issues have arisen around these collection procedures, so we are currently reviewing other options and appreciate your patience during this time. We will communicate any changes to you as soon as possible. Thank you.

SUPPORTING UKRAINE

Call: 01726 812949



Message from Aspire Academy Trust

As a compassionate collective of primary schools, we feel compelled to show our love and support for the people of Ukraine and humbly ask if you would consider donating to our JustGiving page, in aid of UNICEF. Only if you can, every penny counts.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/aspire-ukraine



BISCOVEY ACADEMY UNIFORM

THIS WEEK WE HAVE SEEN THE MAJORITY OF CHILDREN LOOKING EXTREMELY SMART, WEARING THE CORRECT UNIFORM AND LOOKING VERY PROUD TO BE A MEMBER OF OUR BISCOVEY COMMUNITY! THANK YOU

Our uniform consists of navy blue jumpers with school logo, white school shirts to wear with clip on school tie, black/grey skirts or trousers.

Black school shoes are also to be worn.

PE kit is as follows; sky blue PE t-shirts with school logo and black PE shorts. For added warmth a navy hooded top with school logo along with PLAIN black or navy jogging bottoms may be worn. Plain black/white trainers.

PLEASE NOTE .. P.E. KIT NOW NEEDS TO REMAIN IN SCHOOL EACH WEEK TO ALLOW
CHILDREN TO CHANGE INTO IT FOR INDIVIDUAL LESSONS

Our stockist of school uniform is the online shop of PMG schoolwear – please use this link https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/index.php

We do have some stock of new ties and some larger sizes of jumpers available so please check with the office. Additionally, we have some 'pre-loved' items available for a small donation.

PLEASE NOTE THAT FOLLOWING FEEDBACK FROM PARENTS

WE ARE REVIEWING OUR SUPPLIER OF UNIFORM

Call: 01726 812949



TREETOPS WRAPAROUND CARE PROVISION IS RUN FROM OUR SCHOOL SITE.

Please email treetops@biscovey.org.uk with any enquiries or to make a booking.

Thank you.



MARVELLOUS MATHS AWARD

Year 3 – Daisy and Zach
Year 4 – Esme L and Isabella
Year 5 – Thomas, Ava and Jack
Year 6 – Casey, Alfie D and Summer H



REMARKABLE READER AWARD

Year 3 – Sophia and Charlie Year 4 – Logan and Hollie Year 5 – Noah, Kane and Rocco Year 6 – Gracie, Amber and Lexi C



WONDERFUL WRITER AWARD

Year 3 – Siennah and Harley Year 4 – Cameron and Noah Year 5 – Kiara, Riley D and Oliver Year 6 – Alfie, Mackenzie and Summer K



STAR OF THE WEEK AWARD

Year 3 – William and Bethanie Year 4 – Michael O and Millie M Year 5 – Kallum, Kory and Keryn Year 6- Mason, and Charlie R



SUPER SCIENTIST AWARD

Dexter and Adelaide (Yr 3), Bradley and Kai (Yr 4), Keith, Dom and Chloe N (Yr 5) Jemima, Lilie-Mai and Charlotte (Yr 6)



HOT CHOCOLATE CLUB

Every week class teachers will award two/three children with a hot chocolate club token. The token entitles children to join Mr Tyers on the Friday for hot chocolate and a biscuit. Children are selected for showing impeccable behaviour all week. **Well done everyone!**

This week's club members			
Year 3	Year 4	Year 5	Year 6
Tommy W and Sofia Sienna and Hope	Lewi and Kian	Chace and Harley Kory & Leo M Lilly-May and Gracie	Erin and John Brooke and Paige Chloe-Mae and Alfie

RESIDENTIAL CAMPS 2022 FOR YEARS 4, 5 AND 6



Year 4 - Delaware camp - Delaware Gallery - Cornwall Outdoors 27th to 29th April

Year 5 - Porthpean camp - Porthpean - Cornwall Outdoors 23rd to 25th May

Year 6 - Great Wood centre -The Great Wood Centre (sseoutdoors.co.uk) 13th to 17th June

If you child is booked to attend any of these residential camps we encourage parents to make regular payments (via ParentPay) over the next few weeks as we require full payment to be made before the camp begins. Thank you.

ParentPay

We are very excited to now be able to plan and offer activities for the children this year, some of which, require parent contributions to help us cover the costs. We therefore ask that parents sign up to ParentPay, a secure online method of making payments for your child's trips, swimming, clubs and lunches etc. The majority of parents have activated their accounts but if you are aware that you are yet to do this and require the details to be reissued to you, please contact the school office. Thank you.



Parents and Carers Virtual Coffee Morning Sessions

The HeadStart Community Facilitators are hosting Free Virtual Coffee Morning sessions on Zoom for parents and carers to find out more about a wide range of services and organisations.

Friday 25th March 10am - 12 with guest professionals from CLEAR

Friday 29th April 10am - 12
with guest professionals from Hunrosa and the Autism
Spectrum Assessment Team (ASDAT)

Friday 27th May 10am - 12
with guest professionals from the Primary Mental Health Team
and the HeadStart Kernow Online Resilience Tool

Friday 24th June 10am - 12
with guests from Dreadnought and Coastline Housing

For more information and how to join, please email: Rachel.Coverson@ypc.org.uk









Dates for your diary		
	SPRING TERM 2022	
23.03.22	PROPOSED YEAR 3 TRIP TO GEEVOR TIN MINE	
08.04.22	Term ends at 1.45pm	
11.04.22 to 22.04.22	EASTER HOLIDAY	
	SUMMER TERM	
25.04.22	RETURN TO SCHOOL	
27-29.04.22	YEAR 4 DELAWARE CAMP	
02.05.22	MAY BANK HOLIDAY (1 day)	
23-25.05.22	YEAR 5 PORTHPEAN CAMP	
30.05.22 to 03.06.22	HALF TERM	
13-17.06.22	YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL CAMP TO GREAT WOOD CENTRE	
22.07.22	LAST DAY OF TERM	

CONNECT CARDS

We have Connect Cards available in school for our year 6 children if they would like one.

The Connect Card was created and designed by Young People in Cornwall for 10 - 16 year olds. They wanted something that would be a handy way to quickly find advice and information about health and well-being.

If your child would like a Connect Card they can get one from their class teacher. For more information on what the connect card is, please follow the link.

Connect poster (headstartkernow.org.uk)

